
  

 
                     

 
          Memo 

 
To: Board of Directors 
From: Karl B. Drew 
Date: June 17, 2016 
Subject: Reroofing of Administrative/Maintenance Building 
 
The District’s Administrative/Maintenance facility was built in 1989 and we moved in and began 
operating from here in February 1990.  While I still think about it as our “New” office, it is now 
27 years old.  We have noticed that the roofing material is beginning to curl and crack, and in a 
few places, some of the tiles have lost pieces.  We have not noticed any leaks yet, but would 
like to be proactive in replacing the roof prior to having any problems with it.   
 
We requested proposals from a couple of roofing contractors, but so far have only received a 
response from one.  RNR Roofing has given us a price of $47,740 to remove the old roofing 
material and replace it with comparable materials and asphalt tiles.  We also obtained a price 
to replace the existing roof with a metal roof.  The price for a metal roof is $79,940.  We are 
still working on getting pricing from at least one other contractor.   
 
We are taking a look at a metal roof as it has a longer life than asphalt tile roofing.  An asphalt 
tile roof will typically last 25 – 30 years, while a metal roof comes with a 40-year warranty.  Of 
course, longer life = higher price.   
 
We will discuss this further at the Board meeting.  By that time, we hope another contractor will 
have submitted a proposal that we can compare to the proposal we have received.   We have 
$45,000 budgeted for this project.   
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